Minutes Of The Regular Meeting Of The Port Washington Garbage District
Held On Thursday March 14, 2019

Present: Commisstoner William Scaglione
Commissioner Mary P. Giordano
Commissioner Paul Oleksiw
Stephen Ressa: Attorney

John Hogan: Dejana Industries
Ruth Merkel: Dejana Industries
John Mangano: Dejana Industries
Anderson Joseph: Dejana Industries

The meeting was called to order at 8:00am and began with the Pledge of
Allegiance.

Representatives from Dejana Industries were in attendance to discuss
various topics and issues that have taken place since assuming the
responsibilities of collection services for the Port Washington Garbage
District. Discussion involved:

1. Reviewing a list of residents opting to have their name put
included in Dejana Industries robo-call program. The request was
printed on the 2019 flyer that was mailed to all businesses and
residents in the District.

2. Times the trucks are servicing the areas.

GPS implementation and coordination.

4. Short falls that have taken place since January 1, 2019 and actions
taken to avoid repeat situations.

5. Improving route servicing times through better coordination and
planning,

6. Planning a meeting with the workers on the trucks to discuss
actions needed to improve servicing of the District.

w

Phone calls and emails made to the District were discussed.



There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:30am. The
next meeting of the Port Washington Garbage District will be held on
Thursday March 28, 2019

Respectfully Submitted,

Ve, <=

Paul Oleksiw
Secretary
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